
Art Class - Narrative Collage

We had a great turnout at Art Students League of Denver for their Narrative Collage class! This was the

first class back with them since their extended pandemic haitus. Deb Rosenbaum, our instructor, went

through the process step by step. The supplies were handed out and everyone began to work on a

collage. The instructor encouraged everyone to use their collage to tell a story or a memory of a personal

experience. At the end of the class, each participant shared the story behind their collage. It was a

wonderful class and we are so happy to be back! Thank you to Deb Rosenbaum and the Art Students

League of Denver!
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Healing Lives One Adventure at a Time
The River Deep Foundation is dedicated to helping military veterans and
other individuals who have experienced physical, emotional or
psychological trauma—and those who assist them—to heal and re-engage
in life through adventure, recreation and a network of support.
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Date: October 13, 2021
Location: Art Students League of Denver
Hosted by: River Deep Foundation
Participating Groups: Operation TBI Freedom, VA, Craig Hospital
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